Attention Coaches:

The THSWPA directors have removed the rule requiring socks for the deadlift. And the term “uneven lockout” has also been removed.

Normally changes in the rulebook are highlighted, but these were deletions, so this notification is to clarify the confusion on this rule. 

Sincerely,
Andrew Dews
THSWPA Region 2 Director 
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